
 
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 28, 2012 5:17 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Melvin Collins 
Subject: W32CA BDFCDTL-20120123AOT  

Since you extended BDFCDTT-20060328ABZ, BDFCDTL-20120123AOT is no longer needed 
and can be dismissed.  
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 
 


